
 
 

 
Baldwin Swamp Access Road, Bundaberg East 
Road Renewal 
Issue 1 – July 2024 

 
Bundaberg Regional Council will be renewing the 
access road at Baldwin Swamp, off Steindl Street, 
Bundaberg East as highlighted in yellow on the  
map above. 

Work is planned to commence late August 2024   
will be undertaken weekdays as daytime works, 
however some weekend work maybe required. 
Weather permitting, work will be completed by  
late September 2024. 

The Baldwin Swamp Environmental Park Shelter 
Shed will be unavailable for use during this time. 

During construction, the road will be closed to all 
traffic. Appropriate signage will be in place to  
guide motorists and pedestrians. 

Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience construction work causes and 
thanks residents and road users in advance for 
their patience and co-operation. 

If you have concerns in relation to the upgrade  
works, contact Civil Works Engineer,  
1300 883 699 or email the Civil Works team at: 
civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 

During construction, please direct any site enquiries 
to the Site Supervisor as per the contact information 
provided below. 

 

 

Contact Information 

Site Supervisor: Ray Zysk 

Phone:  1300 883 699 

Email: civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 

mailto:civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au
mailto:civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au

